Fort Lauderdale, Florida (FLL) PSOTFLL07005

On July 11, 2007, United (UAL) Flight1544, an A-320, was a scheduled flight from Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport (FLL) for Washington Dulles International Airport (IAD).   The flight was cleared to taxi to runway 9L and instructed to exit the ramp at T7.  UAL1544 missed the turn onto taxiway Bravo and began to taxi onto runway 9L.  The ground controller recognized the situation and instructed UAL1544 to, “stop, stop, stop!”  At the same time, Delta (DAL) 1489, a runway 9L arrival who was just about to cross the runway threshold, was instructed to go around by the FLL Local Controller.  Once the conflict was resolved, the ground controller instructed UAL1544 to cross runway 9L and taxi on Alpha to runway 9L. 
